
Hello, 

 

When I heard about the possibility to participate in this programme I thought that it 

would be a really good experience for my future career. Despite this I still had some 

doubts: how difficult or easy it would be for me, would I make the language barrier, 

would I be comfortable being in a multicultural community? All these questions were 

bothering me, so I was hesitating. All in all I’ve decided to participate, because you 

can never know how many interesting things you’ll find in your way. 

I have found many things. From the personal side I had a possibility to know myself 

better. I’ve reformed my values, my point of view. Also I could evaluate my strong 

and weak sides. I’ve found so many roads which I can go and feel happy. The most 

important thing I understood being here in Namur was that without other people, 

without your friends or colleagues you cannot do  much. 

I admired other cultures: their languages, traditions, food, songs and etc. These two 

weeks made me think about cultural differences and similarities. I understood that 

we all are humans but at the same moment we are unique personalities. Sometimes I 

felt the fear of otherness, but now I want to know other cultures better and to 

reveal the beauty of my culture as well. 

From the professional side I got so many ideas which I will use with the children in 

Lithuania. First of all I was very happy that I found a beauty of land-art. That was a 

really good experience for me as a future teacher. I admired all the activities which 

we had done during the whole intensive programme. I will never forget the words: 

“The main thing is what you really want to say and why”. I knew that working with 

children under 6 is the very important thing for me as for an educator because this is 

a decisive age where everything is being constructed for their further life. 

So I want to thank all IP participants for being there and working together. 



By Aneta  Bukelytė (Lithuania – Vilnius) 

 


